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Glycerol is the core byproduct in the production of
biodiesel. Value-added applications of glycerol, e.g., as
a low-cost raw material for chemicals and fuels, has
attracted increasing attention. Due to the highly
functionalized molecular structure of glycerol, it can be
catalytically converted into many high-value
chemicals/fuels including: citric acid, lactic acid, 1,3-
dihydroxyacetone, 1,3-propanediol, 1,2-propanediol,
dichloro-2-propanol, acrolein, solketal, hydrogen,
ethanol, etc. To realize efficient and cost-effective
production of these chemicals/fuels from glycerol, the
development of proper heterogeneous catalysts or
biocatalysts, and catalytic processes is essential.
According to the target products, catalytic strategies for
glycerol conversion can be classified into oxidation,
dehydration, acetylation, esterification, reforming,
reduction, etherification, ammoxidation, acetalization,
gasification, etc. This Special Issue welcomes both
review and original research articles on all aspects of
glycerol conversion/utilization by catalysis in both
heterogeneous and homogeneous systems.
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High Visibility:
indexed within Scopus, SCIE (Web of Science), Inspec, Ei
Compendex, CAPlus / SciFinder, CAB Abstracts, and other
databases.

Journal Rank:
JCR - Q2 (Chemistry, Physical) / CiteScore - Q1 (General
Environmental Science )

Rapid Publication:
manuscripts are peer-reviewed and a first decision is
provided to authors approximately 16.6 days after
submission; acceptance to publication is undertaken in 2.7
days (median values for papers published in this journal in
the first half of 2025).
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